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Committee Membership

President -Roy Sedbridge VK3GB 5971 4782
Vice President -Allan Bengtsson VK3AB 9584 5685
Secretary -Peter Collins VK3lJ 9551 4591
Treasurer -Colin Reynolds VK3CR 9772 6885
Committee Member -Michael Lammer VK3UUU 0428 880 500
Committee Member -Ken Halse VK3ZER 9773 2563
Committee Member -Barmry Gardner VK3THE

Committee Member -David McAulay VK3EW 0417 358 095
Committee Member -Andy Walton VK3CAH 9783 6859
Committee Member -Bill Grypsta VK3MMM 9781 2886

Other Committee Positions (Note these are after hours numbers)

VK3 Nominated Assesor -Peter Willmot VK3TQ 0434 623 423
WIA Exam Assesor -Michael Lammer VK3UUU 0428 880 500
Contest Manager -Roy Seabridge VK3GB 5971 4782
Class Instructor -Ken Halse VK3ZER 9773 2563
QSL Manager -Bill Grypsta VKIMMM 978
Equipment Officer -Bill Grypsta VK3MMM 1 2886
Website and Newsletter -Shaun Stoddart VK3MSD """ 0431 564 451

All surface mail and QSL to Po Box 65 Patterson Lakes Vic. 3197

The Club Location intfo Cornish College, Riverend Rd BongHolme Melway map ref 93 J11
or UBD Map 276 A3. Please take careful note for Sth bound traffic,

take Wells Rd and NOT Freeway. — _. P

Follow the road into Cormsh--CoTl/eg’;e OBSERVING the s rgé LIMIT and take a left turn at the
roundabout, go left.around to the carpark and turn 1€ff at the tennis courts, then follow
SLOWLY to the club. In winter time please do not por om.;the grass and please angle park on
Saturdays. :
We would be happy to see members, guests and c:rﬁnqpe intferested in coming along.

Regular Activities {

- Weekly Net: Tuesdays at 8pm club members and m smeet on 146.425Mhz
controlled by VKSMMM Billy

- Weekly Wednesdays 9am fill 2pm at the club roor%d;t@--cofch up or meet club members
who are no longer in the workforce. Work may be ddne on various projects, at your leisure.
4
—
- Weekly Saturdays 2am till 2om at the clubrooms. %
A get together to sit around, relax and chat about Whoteverl
There's plenty of coffee, tea and biscuits, and fnendsraﬁd new members are all welcome

to come along.
Fa

- Last Saturday of the month. (\7
Monthly Member Business Meeting starting at 10: 30am 3

! /‘

b

- Club Regular Frequencies: 2mtr 146.425 Simplex g{jé"f@cm 439.900 Duplex
- D-Star Repeater 2mtr Port C 146.7625Mhz Output quJOcm Port B 438.125Mhz Output
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| am pleased to report this edition is a list of thanks to various club members.
First off is to Peter vk3ij and Colin vk3cr who have put in a serious amount
of their fime in setting up the Remote Access to the clubs HF radio.

This is an on going project and will require some tweaking from time to fime, however,
it gives me great pleasure in announcing the remote access to the clubs hf radio is now
open to allmembers of Famparc.

Interested members are requested to bring their laptop and a setof headphones with
microphone to the club, where Colin and/or Peter will install the necessary software,
password and complete any set up with a brief tutorial.

A big thank you to David vk3ldr who has for many years made a great contribution to
the club by producing and editing the clulbs newsletter,

together with setting up and maintaining the clubs web page. David has recently moved
house and is further away from the club. David's attendance at the club will be less
frequent, however, it is hoped that David will keep us up to date with his growing family
and insight to the Roitman household.

Thank you to Shaun vk3msd who has stepped forward and volunteered to fake on the
responsibility of producing the Famparc newsletter and web page.

Shaun is enthusiastic and energetic. | feel sure members will be pleased with Shaun's new
presentation.

Thank you to David vk3ew and his wife Elly: vk3flew for organizing an

excellent Famparc Christmas meal. | understand we had an attendance of 34 people.

Not only did they set up this evenings event but provided a first prize gift in the raffle of

a 2/70cm hand held radio.

For each male a pen with a light and Ioser Ilgh’r in one end and for the ladies some very

nice toiletries.

| understand David managed to organize a gift for a meal for two from the proprietor
of the restaurant which was raffled as cx-._{second prize. Well done David.

Thank you to Barry vk3the and his wife Viv who donated a superb raffle prize of a Christmas
hamper. | understand it was so heavy it took a strong man to carry it fo the car.

Thank you to David vk3jky and his wife Claureen vk3kmb who have donated a 26 foot
fiber glass flagpole to the club. Providing permission from Cornish College to erect

the flagpole is forth coming. Faomparc will ask members to submit a design for a new flag.
There will be a prize for the best design.-

Thank you to Shaun vk3msd and his wife Jenean who organized and cooked an

absolutely superb bbqg at the AGM. They were ably assisted by Ken vk3zer who has to be

the best onion cooker in Victoria.

Thank you to Bill vk3mmm and Allan vk3ab who after many years continue to serve the club
by opening up every Wednesday and Safurday and making sure there is plenty of teq,
coffee, milk, sugar etc for members benefit.

Thank you to our latest new club member John Cheeseman vk3xm, who having visited
other radio clubs decided to join Famparc. Please make John welcome to confirm he
made the right decision.

Finally a big thank you to all members who have stepped forward and given lectures or
talks during the year.
As a club let us go forward and grow by continuing this level of service during 2014.

I wish you dll a happy and healthy New Year.

Roy. Famparc President.

www.vk3frc.org.au page3

Frankston and Mornington Peninsula Amateur Radio Club



















